
From: ken c 

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 5:13 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Please don't allow continued online voting 

Please don't allow continued online voting, its can be easily misused. We received 3 

extra ballots for kids who no longer live in Richmond hill. 

Ken Cappon 

73 Summitcrest Drive 

Richmond Hill 

L4S 1A8 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

